

THE KENNEY'S

MISSIONARIES TO GHANA, WEST AFRICA

March-April 2015

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

Praise God from whom all blessings flow!!! We have been so busy. Since the end of January, we have only been home one week and a half. We have been to Mississippi, Alabama, Louisiana, Texas, South Carolina, North Carolina, Kentucky, Ohio and Indiana.

We are so excited to report to you that five churches have taken us on since our last prayer letter. Thank you to First Baptist Church of Arcola, LA, Central Baptist Church in Lewisville, TX, Gospel Light Baptist Church in Roanoke, TX, Temple Baptist Church in Dequincy, LA, and Fellowship Baptist Church in Jacksonville, MS. According to our calculations, we should be at about 70%. HALLELUJAH!!! What a Savior!

To say that we are a little excited would be an understatement! We are praying that we are at 100% by the end of the year. It is getting closer and closer! Please be in prayer with us about this.

In His Service,

The Jeremy Kenney Family

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

PERSONAL INFORMATION
PO BOX 7
ORANGEBURG, SC 29116
(803) 596-9540
S

SENDING CHURCH
ORANGEBURG
BAPTIST TABERNACLE
3440 NORTH RD.
ORANGEBURG, SC 29118
(803) 534-5032

MISSION AGENCY
WWNTBM
P.O. BOX 725
KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440

